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WHATõS BEEN HAPPENING THIS WEEK? 

 

  

 

OPEN SCHOOL EVENT No.2 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Today  we held our second Open Event and we were delighted to 
welcome so many of our families, present and future. 
 
We were honoured to also welcome MP Naz Shah, local  
Cllrs Nussrat Mohammed and former Lord Mayor, Cllr Shabir 
Hussain. 
 
Our next Open Event will be held Thursday, 16th June from 
5pm to 6pm to provide an opportunity for all to attend around 

Why not come along to the next 
Open Event on Thursday, 16th  June 
from 5pm to 6pm. 
 
Check out our website for more photos here 
.ŜŎƪŦƻƻǘ ¦ǇǇŜǊ IŜŀǘƻƴ - hǇŜƴ 9ǾŜƴǘ н - CǊƛŘŀȅΣ млǘƘ WǳƴŜ нн  

Our aim is to increase parental engagement and establish links with local community 
groups.  We want our school to be part of the community we serve and for all to be in-
vested in the welfare of our young people academically, socially and emotionally. 
 
During these open events, visitors will hear about our school mission and values, access 
important information about some of the changes we plan to make in school and have 
an opportunity to ask questions. 

A huge congratulations to Saqib H who made 
some excellent progress in Basketball earlier 
this year.  Saqib loves his basketball and en-
joys playing small sided games with 
friends.  Being a wheelchair user is no obsta-
cle to Saqib or his PE peers who are always 
welcoming, considerate and help him progress 
demonstrating inclusivity across a variety of 
sporting disciplines. 

https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/open-event-2-friday-10th-june-22/?cat=21
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WHATõS BEEN HAPPENING IN SCHOOL? 

 

 

 

 

CABINET OFFICE YOUTH DAY 

We kicked this half term off on Monday with stu-

dents from across the year groups having the op-

portunity to attend a webinar hosted by young Civil 

Servants from across the UK. 

You can read some of the studentsŰ feedback below 

and photos on the following page. 

L ŦƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǝƴƎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜ 
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________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please be aware that from Monday, 20th June, all detentions will take place after 
school. 
 
If your child is issued with a detention before lunch, they will sit a 30 minute detention 
after school that day. 
 
If your child is issued with a detention at lunchtime or during the afternoon, they will 
sit their detention after school the following day. 
 
You will be informed of any detention via text and on ClassCharts- Phone calls home 
will not be made. Please ensure you check on ClassCharts regularly and make provision 
should your child receive a detention. 
 
Mrs Morgan-Davis 
Deputy Headteacher 

DETENTIONS 


